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Commonwea 1th Edison Company
ATTN: Mr, Cordel) Reed

Senfor Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chiceago, 1L 60650

Gentlemen:

This confirms our plans as discussed on October 18, 1989, between

Nr, Glen Trzyra of your staff and Mr, J. M, Hinds of this office for
the NRC to meet with representatives of Commonwealth Edison Company
(CECo), Z2ion Station on November 14, 1989, at 10:00 a.m. (CDT) at the
NRC Regionai Office in Glen E1lyn, 111%nois,

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the CECo response to the Zion
Station maintenance Team Inspection findings.

We are glad to cooperate with you in this matter,

Sincerely,

OrigMa%@v M. J. Clausen

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

ce: T. J. Maimen, Vice President,
PWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager
T. Joyce, Station Manager
DCO/DCB {RiDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RI]I
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division
Mayor, City of Zion
Chandu Patel, Project
Manager, NRR /,Ekg
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